
Minutes of Cocolalla Lake Association Meeting, October 28,2021 
Board of Directors  

Next CLA Meeting will be held March 24, 2022 
Cocolalla Community Club House, 7:00PM 

Attendees: 

Board Members:

Gary Suppiger-Vice President

Cinda Bennett-Treasurer

Kathie McGonigle-Secretary

Fred Vincent-Past President

Dale Sprecher

Tom Herron

Sonia Gladdish


Members:

Ed McGonigle

Shelley Vincent


The meeting was called to order at 7:00PM with the Pledge of Allegiance.


1. Approval of Minutes for September 23rd meeting: Fred Vincent moved to approve 
the minutes. Cinda Bennett seconded the motion. All Approved.


Reports:


1. Treasurers Report: CLA has a net balance of $44,655.67. There is $546 due to SVS 
Testing and we brought in $143 for maps. See Treasurers report attached. 


2. Membership report: We have 83 members and 1 renewal. We had a discussion 
about marketing for new members and ways we can supplement the outgo for 
Lake Host position. 


3. Water Quality report: The inspection took place this week. The algae bloom seems 
to be coming and going in several areas. This bloom was not as catastrophic as 
expected. Overall the water is good for this time of year. 


4. Curly Leaf/EWM report: Kim Holzer and her crew went out on the lake Sept. 21st 
for our 3rd and final inspection tor the year. They raked in several areas of interest 
but found no signs of either invasive species.


5. Water Level report: The water level is at 4.4. a little higher than last month..

6. Lake Host Position: 

	 Bob Brimmer’s Report: “ This is my fifth year to check boats at the Cocolalla 

	 Launch, and I have enjoyed the entire time.  I particularly have enjoyed working 	 	
	 with the neighbors across the street from the office. The permanent tenants 	 	
	 have said that if there was anything I needed  




	 “We’ve got your Back”. They have donated a refrigerator, a file cabinet, a Honda 		
	 push mower and a heater which I paid $15. ( it heats and cools the office.) 

	 Particularly, Patrick Bennett who donated the mower. I wanted to thank them all 		
	 for their generosity.”


Total boats inspected by Bob this year 	 2021-1449, 

	 	 	 	 	 	 2020-1414, 

	 	 	 	 	 	 2019-1017, 

	 	 	 	 	 	 2018-  907, 

	 	 	 	 	 	 2017-  189.


Bob has been very important in keeping our lake clean and raising money by selling 
maps. Many people have commented on how much they appreciate Bobs fishing hints.

Bob has noted that the Roving crew does not work past 2PM and we have a lot of after 
work fishermen that are not inspected. Labor Day weekend  the Roving Crew checked 
39 boats. Bob volunteered to follow them until 7:30pm and he checked 57 boats. 


10)  Education Report: The Wetland Tours is still on the schedule for Spring.


New Business: The board members presented Fred Vincent with a wooden plaque of 
the lake with his location noted with a small water skier for his 10 years of service.


Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 8:15.


Respectfully Submitted,

Kathie McGonigle

Secretary


